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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
W. Oklahoma Avenue

November 18, 2022

On November 28, 2022, Great Water Alliance construction crews will resume work on the

Water Supply Pipeline in W. Oklahoma Avenue from 124th Street to STH 100/S. 108th Street.

WHAT TO EXPECT: Construction crews will restrict eastbound and westbound traffic to one lane in each

direction. Traffic will be directed to the north side of the median, between 124th Street and

STH 100/S. 108th Street. Local access to Toldt Parkway, Courtyard Condos, Oklahoma Park

Townhomes and 114th Street will be available from the east, through the first median opening

west of S. Wolmer Road. See Construction Limits on the reverse side of this flier for more

details. Visit greatwateralliance.com for more details.

WHEN: Traffic control, material deliveries and equipment mobilization work is expected to begin on

November 28, 2022. Work duration is anticipated to be 16-weeks.

WHY: The City of Waukesha needs a long-term, sustainable alternative to its existing water supply,

and the Great Water Alliance program includes the infrastructure to make that a reality by

carrying fresh water sourced from Lake Michigan to the City of Waukesha and returning the

same amount – in the form of treated, clean water – using the Root River tributary. Program

construction is expected to be completed in 2023.

The Waukesha Water Utility is committed to clear communication and providing up-to-date

information about construction activities. Construction notices will be regularly posted on

greatwateralliance.com. Please contact info@greatwateralliance.com or 1-262-409-4444

with questions about the Great Water Alliance Program, and a team member will get back

to you.
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